
 

 

18th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Afterschool Sports Clubs- Summer 2 
 

Please see below for the list of afterschool sports clubs on offer after half term. Please note that the 

sports clubs that are currently running after school will finish next week and 

will not continue next half term.  

As all of the clubs will be run by members of staff, they will all be free to attend. These clubs will run 

every week, starting the first week back after half term and ending the week commencing Monday 12th 

July. 

· Mondays- Year 1 Multisports with Kieran- 3:15pm-4:15pm 

· Tuesdays- Year 2 Multisports with Kieran- 3:15pm-4:15pm 

· Wednesdays- Year 5 Multisports with Kieran- 3:15pm-4:15pm- if your child attended this 

term, you will need to re-register them if you'd like them to take part next term 

· Thursdays- Year 6 Girls’ Football with Mr Salisbury- 3:30pm-4:30pm 

· Fridays- Year 6 Multisports with Kieran- 3:30pm-4:30pm - if your child attended this term, 

you will need to re-register them if you'd like them to take part next term 

As children are not permitted to get changed in school at the moment, children should wear suitable 

clothing for the club to school that day. All of these clubs will take place outside on the football pitch. 

Places are strictly limited to 20 children per club and will be offered on a first-come-first-served basis. To 

book your child onto one of these clubs, please click here. 

Kind regards, 

Kieran Bentley 

Sports Coach 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes__WCZdgwmZPtJV6v-ylnbvGmo3mkx0DNRhu6it0hhLBAAg/viewform?usp=sf_link

